]

SpencerlFane

LESLIE LARSEN, PARALEGAL
[HRECT DIAL: (303) 839-3814
larsen@spencerfane.com

April 8, 2019

Via E-mail: Carl.Schueler@coloradosprings.gov

Carl F. Schueler, AICP
Comprehensive Planning Manager
30 South Nevada Avenue, Suite 105
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

RE: Interquest North Business Improvement District — Exclusion of Property
Dear Mr. Schueler:

A check in the amount of $800.00 representing payment of the fees to the City of Colorado
Springs for the exclusion of property will be mailed to the City Clerk’s Office by the District’s accountant
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP as soon as possible. The submittal of documents for the exclusion of property
was sent previously via Certified Mail on April 2, 2019, for the Interquest North Business Improvement
District. As you requested, an electronic copy of the submittal is attached in the e-mai! with this
correspondence.

As noted in our previous correspondence, once we have approval from the City and a hearing
date has been set, we will publish the notice on behalf of the City.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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=, mcn, Paralegal

Attachment (in e-mail)
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